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17th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Team Building at the Beacon of Light 

 
Your child will be visiting the Beacon of Light on Wednesday 6th November with Thomas our PE 

instructor and a member of St James staff. 

Children will take part in fun activities and team games which will help them build upon their 

resilience, social interaction and confidence skills. 

Children will be travelling to and from school by coach and will need to wear their full St James PE 

Kit on the day. They should have a water bottle with them and will be back in time for normal 

lunchtime arrangements. 

Please give permission for your child to attend this event via your ParentPay account before 

Friday 1st November. 

If you have any further questions please let me know. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Monaghan 
PE Co-ordinator  
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